
 

L A K E  S H O R E  H . O . G .  C H A P T E R  # 3 5 2 2  

The H.O.G. Insider 

January 2020 Newsletter Volume 32, Issue 365 

CHAPTER RIDE HOT LINE     847-281-3141    

                                     

 
        Lake Shore H.O.G.   
 
           A Look at 2019 
 
 
 
             Wow, we were busy! 

Member Sign Up is  

Sunday, January 19, 2020 

11 am to 2 pm 

@ Lake Shore Harley 

 

 

 

Special thanks to Bob for recording 

our eventful year and putting them 

together for this publication. 
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Happy New Year to all. May 2020 be a safe, prosperous, and 
great weather riding season. See you all soon. 
 
Ralph Lenzini—Assistant Director 

Happy New Year! The riding season will be upon us soon and 
I’m looking forward to working with you to ensure we continue 
our tradition of a safe, enjoyable 2020 riding season. Until then 
stay warm, stay safe, and keep thinking warm weather 
thoughts. See you at sign-up on Sunday January 19, 2020. 
 
Rick Cruz—Safety Officer 

Once again Lake Shore H.O.G. is responsible for another suc-
cessful Bake Sale. Whether you brought, bought or helped sell, 
we raised $397 for the Teddy Bears.  Thank you so much and 
have a very Happy New Year… 
 

Sammie Sweeney—Teddy Bear Officer 

For anyone interested in becoming a Road Captain, please see 
me at our Annual Sign-Up at Lake Shore on January 19th. The 
requirement is that you are a member and have ridden with our 
chapter for at least a year. It’s a great way to get more involved 
in the chapter and have some fun too… 
 

John R Sweeney Jr 

Well 2020 is here and I just wanted to say Happy New Year and 
to remind you all that our chapter sign up is on Sunday, January 
19th,2020 at the dealership.  Also want to say I look forward to 
this year as your membership officer.  Hope to see everyone at 
signup and remember to have your National H.O.G. membership 
card with you.    SEE YOU ALL THERE!!! 
 
Roz Wrobel—Membership 

Happy New Year! Welcome to the roaring 20’s! Let’s make this a 
great year for riding and having fun together. As we look back at 
all the pictures from the 2019 season let’s start having fun plan-
ning our next journeys. I hope to see all of you at signup on Sun-
day January 19, 2020 from 11-2. So let’s ride our Harleys. I 
can’t think of a better way to make the 20’s ROAR!”   
 
Corey Johnston—Director 



 

The Many Faces of 

Corey & Heather 



 



 

Member Sign Up 



 



 



 



 

Hmmm….I wonder what every-

one’s looking at? We haven’t 

even started our trip. 



 



 

Valley of the Kings 



 



 



 

Teddy Bear Packing Party 



 



 


